
Monday Letter 

March 12, 2018   

Our mission at Northside Elementary is to educate 

the whole child while ensuring their success every 

day. 

P/T CONFERENCES 
Parent/Teacher conferences are this Tuesday, March 13th and Thursday, March 15th 

from 2:45-7:00 p.m. 
   

School will be dismissed both of these days at 2:00!!  

There will be NO SCHOOL on Friday, March 16th. 
 
 
 
 

SPRING BREAK 
March 19-23 

 
KIDS FUN RUN 

The “Kids fun run” will be March 23rd at 6:30 p.m. at the Cabot High 
School Track.  To sign up online goo.gl/DTM8hJ  or you can sign up at 
the track the day of the race. Every child gets a medal and the sign up 

fee goes  to help our P.E. program. 

 PLEASE do not drop students off in 
the front of the building unless it is 
8:00 a.m. or later.  Please sign your 

child in if after 8:00 a.m. 

Sara Stumpenhaus 
 

Counselor 

STUDENT DROP OFFS 

  


